
Headteacher’s Message 

Thank you to Y1, who led us in their Mother’s Day worship on Wednesday. The 

children were brilliant. Well done to Y1, Mrs Bell, Miss Huke and Mrs Ashby for 

all their hard work in putting it together. 

In our worship on Monday, the ‘Voice for Change’ club launched the Fairtrade 

Easter Egg Competition. More details and instructions are further on in this 

newsletter.  

On Thursday, we celebrated World Book Day. Thank you to Mrs Barnes for all 

her hardwork in organising.  

Don’t forget that the PTFA Easter Bingo is fast approaching. We have a non-

uniform day on the 15th March in exchange for Easter eggs.   

Have a good weekend.  

Best wishes,      

Mr Ian P. Ashmore        

Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 
A welcoming Christian community, committed to one    

another, giving our very best at all times. 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Our Christian Value is: forgiveness 

Dates for your Diary 

 

   

15.03.24—Non uniform 

day in exchange for Easter 

eggs. 

21.03.24—PTFA Easter 

Bingo 

28.03.2024– School closes 

for Easter at 2pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Number 23 — 08.03.24  
 
@cop_lane          Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 

PTFA News 

The next PTFA meeting is Monday 11th March 2024 at 6pm in school. The 

PTFA Easter Bingo event is on the 21st March at 5:45pm. Tickets on sale. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our Picture News, we looked at the news that across the UK and Ireland, the      

charity, World Book Day, will be holding its annual celebration on Thursday 7th March. The day is 

a chance to celebrate and encourage reading in schools and homes. Children are more likely to 

enjoy reading when they have greater control over what they read and when there is an           

emphasis on fun, the charity believes. Many schools choose to recognise the day by encouraging 

children to dress up as their favourite book characters, bringing in their favourite books and            

holding other reading activities in schools.  The children considered the question: ‘How do you 

think World Book Day should be celebrated?’’ Our ‘Picture News at Home’ can be found on the 

last page of this newsletter. 

                                                      Reflection Time 

     The Lord is a shoving leopard.” 

                                                      William Archibald Spooner                                                 

This week in our worship, we looked at being forgiving even when people may say or do things that are sometimes    
hurtful. We heard about the Reverend William Archibald Spooner, who became famous because he got his words      
muddled all the time. Many have called his examples ‘spoonerisms’. He was a good person and what he said was funny. 
Sometimes though we mix up our words but in a way that is not funny and hurts people. The Reverend Spooner didn’t 
mean to mix up his words, but, sadly there are times when we do mean to say something unkind or hurtful.  We heard 
from the New Testament as Jesus knew exactly what it was like to have people say unpleasant things about him and to 
treat him unfairly. Jesus’ reaction was to reply wit goodness and love. When we make a mistake and say something that 
hurts, we have to be ready to say sorry and try hard not to make the same mistake again.  

 



 

 

Voice for Change Club 

Every Wednesday, we attend a Year 6 Voice for Change Club with Mr Ashmore. At 

the moment, we are focusing on Fairtrade. We strongly feel as a group that people 

should be paid fairly for the products that they grow or produce. Some people are 

paid unfairly, which we think is unfair especially with all the hard work they put into 

growing/ making the items. We’ve talked to all of the children in worship about how 

we can help and also about making Fairtrade choices in the shops. Even making 

one Fairtrade choice e.g. switching to Fairtrade bananas will make a difference! 

Cop Lane are hoping to achieve becoming a ‘Fairaware’ school, which would be 

the first of 3 awards. Our ultimate aim is to become a ‘Fairachieving school’. 

 

We are trying to raise awareness of Fairtrade through the Easter Egg competition 

that we have launched in worship last week. The poster and instructions are on the 

next page of this newsletter. We would love as many people as possible to take 

part! 

By Holly, Amy, Shreya, Penelope, Tilly (Year 6) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PTFA NON-UNIFORM DAY 

FRIDAY 15TH MARCH 2024 

 

Please remember to send your children in non-
uniform in exchange for Easter Egg donations!! 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Our class attendance figures this week are :- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Year 1 this week! 

 

 

 

EYFS 96.3% 

Year 1 99% 

Year 2 98.3% 

Year 3 98% 

Year 4 93.1% 

Year 5 90.7% 

Year 6 91.6% 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ministry of the Word—Spring Term 

9:30am at St Mary’s Church 

 

 
 

19th March—Y4 
26th March—Y3 

 
Parents as always are welcome to join us.  





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




